
,

.'f- f Q '
. .

WINSTON & STRAWN
e400 L STREET, N W.

ws$HiNGTON.DC 20005 3502
(202)3705700 'j

we,vta s ointet o 46 ttLem,44osta mTLan vi

ttLtcomita teor) 27i oeoo !

202/371-5703
L

, October 2, 1990

Doc 2 ment Control Desk I

Uniced States Nuclear Regulatory I
Ccmmission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Chemetron Corporation
(License No. SUB-1357)
Request for License Renewal
Docket No. 40-8724

;

Gentlemen:

On October 1, 1990, I transmitted to you Chemetron
Corporation's Request for License Renewal in the captioned
matter, with the. signature pages of a number of documents being
facsimile copies. Transmitted herewith is the original of the
renewal request containing the executed originals of those
documents.

Proprietary status has been requested for an opinions letter
!by Murray, Devine and Company which is part of Attachment 4 to '

the license renewal request and thus is not enclosed. For
further details regarding that letter, see the letter from Jay
Kraemer of Fried, Frank, Harris, Shriver & Jacobson to Charles
llaughney, Branch Chief, Fuel Cycle Safety Branch, United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission dated October 1, 1990.

If you have any questions, please give me a call.

Sincerely,

9010030118 901002 ~
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